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Local Plan 

Objection to the local plan 

From: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Date: 17 June 2019 16:55:38 

Dear Sirs 

I wish to object to Garden Suburb  proposed in Grappenhall under the Warrington Local 
Plan based as I believe it to totally unsustainable. 

I don’t believe the garden suburb will deliver affordable housing and there are many other 
sites around the borough which are more appropriate for the type of housing required. 

Releasing the green belt land is totally irresponsible and will destroy the landscape and 
wildlife habitats of the area 

In addition the increase in volume of traffic (and associated pollution levels) is not 
sustainable for the area which already suffers hugely whenever there is a problem on the 
M56, M6 or M62. 

I trust that the Council will reconsider the plans carefully and make the sensible choice of 
brownfield over green belt. 

Many thanks 

Graeme Jones 




